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IPA NEWS

IPA MEMBERS’ REDUCED REGISTRATION FEE FOR ICPHS2015

IPA members will benefit from a reduced registration fee for the 18th International Congress
of Phonetic Sciences, to be held in Glasgow in August 2015. The fee reduction will be 30
GBP for Full/Life members, and 20 GBP for Student members. Only members whose 2015
IPA membership is current (fully paid) by 1 February 2015 will receive this benefit. IPA
membership rates for 2015 will be unchanged: €45 for full members, and €22.50 for student
members. To join or to renew, please visit the Subscriptions/Memberships page on the IPA
website, currently http://www.langsci.ucl.ac.uk/ipa/subs.html.

Patricia A. Keating
Secretary
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